
ECOSOC Decision 2004/325 
 

  Recommendations of the Committee of Experts on  
Public Administration  
 
 

 At its 54th plenary meeting, on 11 November 2004, the Economic 
and Social Council decided to defer to the organizational session of the 
Council, in January 2005, its consideration of the recommendations 
contained in the report of the Committee of Experts on Public 
Administration on its third session.1 

 

                                                         
 1  Official Records of the Economic and Social Council, 2004, Supplement No. 44 

(E/2004/44). 


